
Welcome 

to

Glencro�

Mennonite

Church
Box 1719, Morden MB

R6M1B5 822.3864

www.glencrosschurch.com

__________________________

OUR VISION STATEMENT

We, at Glencross, as part of the 
body of Christ, are committed to 
obeying the commands God has 
set forth in His Word (the Bible) 
through
i)   Worshipping God
ii)  Evangelizing the unbeliever
iii) Discipling the believer

________________________

Deacon Couples:
Dennis & Colleen Driedger      325.6932
Isaac & Marie Klassen       325.4161
Ken & Irma Klassen       822.3655
Art & Carol Letkeman       822.6449
Pete & Louise Peters       822.3176
Daniel & Helene Schulz           822.9612

    June 3, 2012
Worship Service

Song Leader - Ken Letkeman
Electric Piano - Bonnie Klassen
Pianist - Rosemarie Friesen

Worship in Singing

Call to Worship
 Ken Klassen

Announcements & Offering
Offertory - Ashley Klassen

Worship in Singing

Song - Losch Family

Scripture Reading 

Message - Lawrence Klassen
“Heaven, who will be there?”

2 Peter 2:1-12
1 Cor. 6:9-11

Closing Song & Prayer

***************************

“And that is what some of you 
were. But you were washed, 
you were sanctified, you were 
justified in the name of the Lord 
Jesus Christ and by the Spirit 
of God.”                     1 Cor. 6:11
__________________________

NEXT SUNDAY

Communion 

Service



THIS WEEK

Tue. 7:30 Ministerial meeting

Wed. 7:30 Sr. Youth at church

********************************

Congratulations to 
Conrad & Pam 
Rempel, on the 
birth of their son, 
Isaiah John born 

on June 1st, weighing 7 lbs, 
14 oz and 22 inches long.
_____________________

Cookie Bakers 
N e e d e d : 3 0 
dozen cookies 
are needed for 
July 6th for 

the EMMC anniversary at 
the Winkler EMMC. Please 
bring them to church on 
July 1st or to the Winkler 
EMMC for July 6th. Please 
sign up in the foyer if 
you are able to help. 
Contact Nettie Froese if 
you have questions.

TAKE NOTE

There will be no 

Sunday School during 

July & August. The 

morning worship service 

will start at 10:00 am.

PRAISE AND PRAYER

"Thank you to the Glencross 

church,  from the CCI staff and 

c h u r c h p a s t o r s i n 

Cambodia, for your support for 

the Cambodia camps in 2012. 

There were 99 churches that ran 

camps this year with 499 

counse l lo r s b r ing ing  the 

message of salvation through 

Jesus Christ to around 5,441 

children. Praise the Lord for all 

the support financially that 

came in, all financial needs were 

met. Please pray for them as 

they seek to expand this 

ministry in Cambodia.''

Sympathy is extended to Henry 

& Shirley Unrau and family. 

Henry’s Mom  (Justina Unrau) 

passed away on May 29th.

Sympathy is extended to Peter & 

Vicky Hoeppner and family. 

Vicky’s stepfather (John Wolkof) 

passed away on May 29th.

Pray for the Missionary of the 

w e e k : J o h n & S o n g  J a 

Gerbrandt. Church Planting. 

Pyeongtaeg, South Korea

_____________________________


